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Nearly a half of Sri Lanka’s households are
adopting livelihood-based coping strategies to
buy food, says a recent report published by the
World Food Programme.

The WFP’s ‘Sri Lanka – Household Food
Security Survey: Preliminary Findings,
December 2023’ says that 43 percent of
households were adopting livelihood-based
coping strategies to cope with the lack of
adequate food. Borrowing money to buy food
and purchasing food on credit were the most
commonly adopted strategies, by 27 and 26
percent of households, respectively, says the
report, adding that households remain
vulnerable to future shocks and stresses.

https://island.lk/sri%e2%80%88lankans-struggling-to-buy-food-says-wfp-report

Donations may also be made

Your donations will help Buddhist Relief Mission provide food, medicine, and other
essentials to families, students, and institutions in Sri Lanka  during this economic
crisis. Thank you for your generous support !

<https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=E4PWEKXHBG55G>

in Sri Lanka via:
Commercial Bank,
Anniwatte Branch
A/C 8254001210
Kenneth Kawasaki

in the U.S. via:
River Bank & Trust
Buddhist Relief Mission
A/C 0290500969
ABA Code: 062206567

in the U.K., contact 
Ewen Arnold at <ewenarnold@gmail.com> for bank information

In case of a bank deposit, please send donor’s name, the amount, and
“Sri Lankan Relief” by SMS or WhatsApp to +94-77-964-9292 or by
email to <buddhist@brelief.org>

For donation by international bank transfer, please send a request to
<buddhist@brelief.org> for instructions.

 Delivering Food and Holiday Cheer in Sri Lanka

In cooperation with several other organizations, Buddhist Relief
Mission helped spread joy and good will to many families in the
Kandy area during the holiday season at the end of 2023.

Dressed as Santa Claus, Indrajith donated parcels of food from
Kandy Community Relief to thirty-five families.

Members of the Miracle Church distributed more than one
hundred box lunches to individuals on streets of downtown Kandy.

Representing the Godwin Memorial Fund, Ewen presented shoes
and other supplies to all the students of a primary school in
Hanthana.

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=E4PWEKXHBG55G

